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County Engineer Introduces New Website 
 
 
Lawrence County Engineer Doug Cade announced today that his office has implemented a 
website to assist in providing the public more readily available information that is available in 
his office. Cade said, “We want to take advantage of the technology that is available to us and 
allow the public to access information that is located in the County Engineer’s office 24/7. In 
the technology age that we live, many will be able to have access to what they need even after 
business hours.”  
 
In addition to the website, the Lawrence County Engineer provides County Road Maintenance 
information on Twitter, Facebook and Linkedin. You can follow activities of the County 
Engineer’s office or access information by accessing the following sites: 
 
Web: www.lawrencecountyengineer.org 
Twitter: LawrenceCoEng 
Facebook: Lawrence County Engineer 
Linkedin: Lawrence County Engineer 
 
Additional information will be placed on the website as soon as it becomes available. Please 
keep checking back to new updates. 
 

 
For more information regarding this Press Release contact Doug Cade at 740-533-4317 

http://www.lawrencecountyengineer.org/

